



## NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENT & LEISURE COMMITTEE MEETING

Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> May 2022 Manor Hall Red brick annexe at 7pm

Members are reminded that the Council has a general duty to consider the following matters in the exercise of any of its functions: Equal Opportunities (race, gender, sexual orientation, marital status and any disability), Crime & Disorder, Health & Safety and Human Rights.

**PLEASE DON'T ATTEND IF YOU HAVE KNOWINGLY BEEN IN CONTACT WITH ANYONE WITH COVID IN THE LAST 5 DAYS OR YOU FEEL ILL YOURSELF**

### AGENDA

1. **Apologies for absence**
2. **Declarations of Interest under the Localism Act 2011**
3. **Committee to appoint their Chair for the year**
4. **Council to review & consider any necessary Planning Applications**  
  
[P22/02386/F](#) Demolition of existing dwelling and outbuildings and erection of 1 no. dwellings with detached garage and associated works (Resubmission P21/06892/F). Hareswood Cottage Westerleigh Hill Westerleigh BS37 8RB
5. **Pre-arranged items from members of public**
6. **Committee To approve [Minutes of E & L Committee meeting March 28th 2022](#)**
7. **Committee to receive information on relevant community benefit budgets**
8. **Committee to discuss LOCAL AREA NATURE PLAN progress and any future projects needing approval including:**  
Feedback from Westerleigh LNAP engagement event  
No Mow May feedback/future ideas and arrangements for Pansy Vale  
Coalpit Heath Public engagement event
9. **Committee to discuss LITTER & SGC possible joint project**
10. **Committee to discuss/approve progress with ongoing projects including:**
  - Tree Survey for ash die-back
  - Large Fishing Platform Handrail
  - Parish Council bus stop refurbishments
  - Avon Wildlife Trust
  - Play equipment
  - Signage at Bitterwell Lake
  - More sleepers along car park edge
  - Outstanding installation of path at Lake
11. **Committee to receive update of progress with Bin Project**
12. **Committee to discuss and prioritise future project ideas identified in Minute 199 of E&L meeting on 28.3.22 including:** Memorial Woodland area in Newman Field
13. **Committee to discuss any projects identified by Lake Manager at Bitterwell Lake**
14. **Committee to consider/approve any other items considered necessary by Clerk including:**  
Wessex Water at Bitterwell Lake/Ram Hill  
Water leak/new pipes at The Chalet & Henfield Hall
15. **Items considered urgent or exempt by the Chair**
16. **Dates of future meetings**  
Full PC meeting 13<sup>th</sup> June 7pm Henfield Hall, Ram Hill, Coalpit Heath

